AT THE HEART OF THE COMMUNITY



2 November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Welcome back to Term 2. This term is always very busy and an exciting one too with so many events to celebrate. Make sure that you check the diary dates sent out at the start of the school year for details of all the events this term, including all the Christmas performances. These are also available on the school website.

School Meals Menu

We have sent the new Lunch Menu home this week. May we take this opportunity in reminding parents in Yrs3-6 that school meals must be paid for in advance. For any difficulties paying through sQuid - please speak to staff in the School Office. If your child is going to be late into school and they are having a school meal, please ensure you say what they have chosen from the menu.

School Photographs - Thursday 8 November - REMINDER

Our photographer will be in school on Thursday 8 November to take individual & siblings photos. Please ensure your child is wearing their school tie as part of their uniform.

Flu Immunisation - Tuesday 13 November - REMINDER

Children from Reception Class up to Year 5 inclusive will be given flu immunisations in the form of a nasal spray on Tuesday 13 November if you have already returned the consent form.

Book Swap Event - Wednesday 14 November

Our first Book Swap Event for this Academic Year will take place on Wednesday 14 November. Details have been sent home on a separate letter. Please encourage your child/ren to take part.

Children in Need - Friday 16 November

A group of children have met with Mrs de Roeck to arrange events for this worthy cause. A separate letter will follow next week when they have pitched their ideas to me. Let's raise lots of money for Children in Need!

Anti-Bullying Week

This will take place during the week beginning 12 November and we will be focussing on bullying issues during our assemblies. Whilst we do make every effort to ensure bullying is not an issue, it is important to raise these matters and the theme for this year is "Choose Respect!"

Poppy Appeal

We have a range of small items and stationery on sale for donations of 50p or £1.00. In addition we have the traditional poppies to be purchased for a small donation. Yr6 will be visiting each class so the children can make their contributions should they wish to.

T A Adams

MS T ADAMS Headteacher